

Headteacher: Deena Chetty Business Manager: Marina Kaloki

134 - 136 Downsell Road, Leyton. E15 2BS

Tel: 020 8556 0103

Email: school@downsellprimary.waltham.sch.uk

Web: http://www.downsellprimary.org

15th Feb 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

Unforunately, due to cirumstances we will now no longer be going ahead with the Downsell Primary School Curry Night on Friday 8<sup>th</sup> March 2019.

However, instead we will be holding a Spring Disco for all children on the same evening (Friday  $8^{th}$  March 2019) from 5:00pm-7:00pm.

Tickets will be on sale from Monday 25<sup>th</sup> Febuary in the school office. Child tickets cost £2.50 and adult tickets will cost 50p. There will be adults and staff from school at the disco and so you will not need to stay with your children.

All money raised from the event (ticket sales and tuck shop sales) will go directly towards the Charity Children with Cancer UK.

I am sure that the Spring Disco will be just as successful as the Halloween Disco and I look forward to seeing all children in their disco outfits!

Yours sincerely,

Mr Chetty Headteacher

















## DOWNSELL PRIMARY SCHOOL SPRING DISCO

FRIDAY 8<sup>TH</sup> MARCH 2019

5:00PM - 7:00PM

£2.50 per child 50p per adult

There will be a tuck shop on the evening for children to purchase drinks and snacks!

All funds raised will go to the charity Children with Cancer UK